
 

  

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 10th January 2020 

Classroom News 

Happy New Year! 

We have had a wonderful week in school talking about our 
Christmas holidays and writing about our favourite present. We 

have tried really hard in our writing this week and have been 
impressing Mrs Bamber and Mrs Gingell with our concentration. 

In Maths we have been recapping finding one more and one 
less and will be moving on to addition and subtraction over the 

next few weeks. 

In R.E we have been talking about stories and we are going to 
be listening to stories from the Bible that Jesus would have 

heard when he was little. We talked about some of our favourite 
stories and characters from stories.  

We have also been looking at Guy Fawkes and thinking about 
his role in the Gunpowder Plot. We are going to be learning 

about what he did before moving on to talk about the Great Fire 
of London. 

 

WATER BOTTLES 

 This week we have had to dry two book-bags in school 
because of water bottles leaking. 

Please let your child carry their bottle into school.  

Important Dates 

Monday 20th January- Bible 
Presentation 9.15am 

Monday 20th January- PTA 
Meeting -3.30pm 

Friday 14th February- Finish for 
Half Term 

Monday 24th February- INSET 

Tuesday 25th February- 
Children return to school 

Thursday 2nd April- Whole 
School Easter Celebration – 

10am 

Friday 3rd April- Finish for 
Easter at 2pm 

 

 

Curriculum Award – Bobby for a fantastic improvement in his letter formation 

Christian Value Certificate for Creativity – James for using his imagination to be creative in 
role-playing  

OPEN DOOR 

It is not always possible to discuss your child’s attitude to work and performance in class at the end of a day. Open Door is 
an opportunity for you to look at our classroom and also ask any questions. This is each Wednesday at 3.30-3.50 

 

 


